
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 2019 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council, 

 

This letter is to inform you that, pursuant to Council File #100626, I will be re-appointing Clifton 

Crump to the Bronzeville Development Advisory Committee. 

 

In Service,    

 

Ashanti Hamilton                                                     

1
st
 District Alderman                                   

President of the City of Milwaukee Common Council  


